SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
March 23, 1964

Board of supervisors met on March 23, 1964 at Beltrami. All members present. A report on the
general conditions of the project was given by President Charles Sheridan. Leveling work done by Earl
Mosher on the ditch berm adjacent to his land was discussed and it was decided to instruct him to fill a
spot which he felt was too low.

A discussion on the finances of the district was held, and no supervisors’ salaries were paid due
to the lack of funds. It was decided to meet at the Fertile Bank prior to due date of C. Deposit and cash a

portion of same.

Amiel W. Randel, Secretary



